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Notice of Statutory Public Meeting 
Community Improvement Plan 

Town of Erin 

Be advised that the Council of the Town of Erin will hold a Public Meeting pursuant to Section 28 of the Planning 
Act on Tuesday, August 14, 2018 at 3:00PM in the Council Chambers at 5684 Trafalgar Rd., Hillsburgh, ON N0B 
1Z0. The Public Meeting is being held for the purpose of receiving comments with respect to the draft 
Community Improvement Plan. Any persons may attend the public meeting and make written and/or verbal 
representation either in support of or in opposition to the proposed Community Improvement Plan. 

Purpose and Effect of the Community Improvement Plan 

The purpose of the proposed Community Improvement Plan is to provide a framework to revitalize and reshape 
public and private land in defined Community Improvement Project Areas (CIPAs).  Once approved by Council 
through adoption of a By-law the Town will be allowed to provide grants, loans, and other financial incentives 
to private landowners within the CIPAs, to encourage investment in growth and employment, validating the 
Town of Erin to be ‘Open for Business’.  

Council will decide what programs are to be available in a given year and whether they will be for the entire 
CIPA or Sub-Areas such as the Erin Village Sub-Area, Hillsburgh Sub-Area, the Hamlets, and the Agricultural Sub-
Area as shown on the following maps.  

A draft version of the Community Improvement Plan and survey are available for review on the Town’s website: 
www.erin.ca.  

For more information about the CIP project, please contact: 
Robyn Mulder, Economic Development Officer 
Phone: 519.855.4407 ext. 241 
 


